
Week 12/16/24 - 12/20/24
Home Economics
Mrs. Hilborn

This week we will be sewing gingerbread men and decorating Christmas cookies.
We will have a little class party on Wednesday. My class will have a substitute for
Thursday and a fun day at school on Friday.
This is the last week for your student to be in Home Economics for this school year.
It has been a rewarding time for me to have helped your student learn some basic principles of
cooking and sewing. I hope the New Year will bring new learning experiences
for every one of my students.
Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your student’s lives this past semester.


